
David Jetelina 
18118 Lakeside Lane 

Nassau Bay, Texas 77058 
713-825-2372   dj@flagshiptec.com  

 
January 29, 2020 
 
San Leon Municipal Utility District (SLMUD) 
443 24th St.  
San Leon, TX 77539 
Attn: Mr. Andrew Miller, District Manager    via email: amiller@slmud.org 
 
Re: Freedom of Information Request for documents related to San Leon MUD and San Leon VFD 
 
Dear Mr. Miller, 
 
Thank you for your all of your assistance to date which has been greatly appreciated & helpful.  
 
As a follow-up to our recent discussions and emails involving our present fire services contractor, San 
Leon Volunteer Fire Department (SLVFD), this follow-up request is made under the Freedom of 
Information Act.  I hereby request copies of the following records: 
 

1) Copies of all correspondence to the SLVFD from the SLMUD requesting usage of SLVFD 
facilities by the SLMUD to hold its monthly SLMUD Board meetings.  This being for the previous 
12 months. 

2) Copies of all correspondence from the SLVFD received by SLMUD related to SLMUD requests to 
use SLVFD facilities for the meeting of the SLMUD Board. This being for the previous 12 months. 

3) Copies of all correspondence to the SLVFD from the SLMUD for to use SLVFD facilities by the 
SLMUD to hold its periodic “Town Hall” meetings.  This being for the previous 12 months. 

4) Copies of all correspondence from the SLVFD received by SLMUD related to SLMUD requests to 
use SLVFD for facilities for its “Town Hall” meetings. This being for the previous 12 months. 
 

 
The request for records is made to better understand decisions and oral/written statements made by the 
San Leon MUD (SL MUD) Officers/Employees and the San Leon Volunteer Fire Department 
Officers/Trustees in regard to usage of SLVFD facilities which are financially supported via publicly 
sourced funds.  This request is submitted in good faith for the benefit of the water rate and tax payers 
within the SL MUD water improvement district. 
 
I am a property owner and water service customer of the SL MUD district.  
 
I request a waiver of all fees for this request.  Disclosure of the requested information to me is in the 
public interest because it is likely to contribute significantly to public understanding of the operations or 
activities of the government.  I am willing to pay fees for this request up to a maximum of $30. If you have 
any questions regarding this request please contact me immediately at 713-825-2372 or email 
dj@flagshiptec.com .  Paper or electronic records are acceptable.  Please email electronic records.  
Alternately I will pickup paper copies of records at the SL MUD office. 
 
I look forward to your prompt response. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
David Jetelina 



 

 

SAN LEON MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT 

443 24TH STREET 

SAN LEON, TEXAS 77539 

281-339-1586 FAX: 281-339-1587 

EMAIL ADDRESS: slmud1@slmud.org 

WEB PAGE: www.slmud.org 

 

 

February 20, 2020 

 

David Jetelina 

18118 Lakeside Lane 

Nassau Bay, TX 77058 

 

Dear Mr. Jetelina: 

 

We have received your records request under the Texas Public Information Act, dated January 29, 

2020 and received in our office the same day via email. As previously communicated with you, I have 

been working through a number of public information requests and appreciate the patience you’ve 

exhibited as we’ve worked towards fulfilling this request in as timely a manner as possible. Your 

request is outlined below, with copies of the documentation we have on file attached. If you have any 

additional questions regarding the matter, please let me know and I will do my best to work with you to 

come to a satisfying conclusion for your inquiry. 

 
 

1) Copies of all correspondence to the SLVFD from the SLMUD requesting usage of SLVFD 

facilities by the SLMUD to hold its monthly SLMUD Board meetings. This being for the 

previous 12 months. 

2) Copies of all correspondence from the SLVFD received by SLMUD related to SLMUD requests 

to use SLVFD facilities for the meeting of the SLMUD Board. This being for the previous 12 

months. 

3) Copies of all correspondence to the SLVFD from the SLMUD for to use SLVFD facilities by the 

SLMUD to hold its periodic “Town Hall” meetings. This being for the previous 12 months. 

4) Copies of all correspondence from the SLVFD received by SLMUD related to SLMUD requests 

to use SLVFD for facilities for its “Town Hall” meetings. This being for the previous 12 months. 

 

 

  Sincerely, 

 

 

  Andrew Miller 

District Manager 

San Leon MUD 

http://www.slmud.org/


Town Hall Meeting

Date 1/11/2019 10:31 AM

From amiller@slmud.org on behalf of Andrew Miller

Actionable/To sanleonvfd@verizon.net

Good morning Chief!

Just wanted to touch base about the Town Hall meeting next Tuesday. I don't recall if I had reached out to you about hosting
it; it's 6:30 PM, not sure if we'll have a crowd or not based on the social media chatter I've been seeing lately.
 
‐‐ 
Andrew Miller
District Manager
San Leon MUD




